
COMING SOON – BIRCH GROVE SEATING AREA RECONSTRUCTION

Attention Users! 

This area will soon be closed to install a new water fountain, native plantings, and new 
surfacing. Barring unforeseen delays, the project is anticipated to be completed by the 
end of June, 2024. 

For more information, please contact
David Kaplan, Watershed Manager 
617-349-4770
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